
Students urged to check entitlements
through Department’s ‘Make the Call’
service

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has urged students to check if they could
be entitled to benefits by using the Department for Communities’ Make the
Call Wraparound service.

Landlords rates discount deadline
approaching

Land & Property Services (LPS) is reminding landlords that their rate bill
must be paid in full by Thursday 30 September 2021 in order to secure a 10%
discount on this year’s rates.

Getting things done – Roseangle
playpark #dundeewestend

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/students-urged-check-entitlements-through-departments-make-call-service
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/students-urged-check-entitlements-through-departments-make-call-service
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/students-urged-check-entitlements-through-departments-make-call-service
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/landlords-rates-discount-deadline-approaching-1
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/landlords-rates-discount-deadline-approaching-1
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-roseangle-playpark-dundeewestend-3/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-roseangle-playpark-dundeewestend-3/


Parents and carers of the children using the Roseangle/Magdalen Green
playpark contacted me recently about the popular zip wire not being
operational.

As one parent said, “The zip line is a big hit and I feel so bad for them
that it’s gone.”

I therefore contacted environment management at the City Council and have
been advised :

“The zip wire seat was removed as part of a routine inspection/maintenance
visit by our Play Team due to wear on the attaching U bolts.

Replacement bolts have been ordered and the seat will be replaced as soon as
they are received.”
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Statement from Education Minister

Commenting on the current situation in relation to the impact of COVID-19 on
schools Education Minister Michelle McIlveen said: “Detailed discussions are
ongoing between my Department and the Department of Health on measures to
alleviate current pressures facing our schools as a result of COVID-19.

Vaccine clinics announced for Balmoral
Show

The Health and Agriculture Ministers have jointly urged the farming and rural
community to protect themselves from Covid-19 through vaccination.
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